
UPDATED LINK: 5.31.18 

Due to the length and file size of the May 31, 2018 

Early Learning Council meeting materials, please 

follow this link to our DropBox account for ease of 

access and organization.  

 

If you have questions or difficulty accessing these 

files, please contact Alyssa.chatterjee@state.or.us.  

 

Thank you! 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/98r2t9ii25hwuhh/AACbFwehRpqzLhv4B9WUJe4ha?dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/98r2t9ii25hwuhh/AACbFwehRpqzLhv4B9WUJe4ha?dl=0
mailto:Alyssa.chatterjee@state.or.us

